
Grand Re-Opening
Join us for the grand re-opening of The Argyle Assisted Living, established in 1874. 

We are thrilled to unveil our latest remodel and offer a sneak peek into our exciting plans
for the future.

THURSDAY TIME: DENVER CO 
MAY 16, 2024 2:00PM - 6:00PM 4115 W. 38TH AVE

303-455-9513 www.theargyle.org joneil@theargyle.org

HELP US CELEBRATE 150 YEARS!


